For your information

If you are a Lower Saucon resident, and enjoy the services you receive at the Hellertown Area
Library, let the Saucon Valley Library Task Force know. The task force meets the second
Thursday of every month at the Lower Saucon Township building. The task force is gathering
information concerning consolidated library service at the Hellertown Area Library. For more
information about the Saucon Valley Library Task Force please click here .

For the official statement of the Saucon Valley Library Task Force, click here.
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